
INCOMING  

6TH  GRADE

PARENT  

NIGHTS !

The PVPUSD Intermediate
Schools invite all current 

5th-grade families to attend
an informative webinar about
all things intermediate school!

Tuesday, April13th 
6PM

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

Wednesday, April14th 
6PM

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

Thursday, April15th 
6PM

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

Each school will host 
a parent webinar 

during the week of 
April 12th.  

To register for the event, click
the link for your home school!

You are invited!

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_XzymNf2qSwWeiO1ipeWbng
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_rPTalF3aRp-jw0t9c6Z_Mg
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2LZCLvB4TUu_w6Xcm8hJlQ

